

Moorlands Junior School Newsletter

Working Together, Inspiring and Nurturing Everyone to Achieve and Grow

12th November 2021

Dates for your diary

Thursday 18th November: Y4 & 6 cinema trip

Friday 19th November: Dream Big own clothes day

Wednesday 24th November: Year 3 cinema trip

Thursday 25th November: Y6 Film Night 5.30-7.30pm

Friday 26th November: Values day-wear green & Y5 cinema

trip

Friday 3rd December: Own clothes day for chocolate

Thursday 9th December: Parent meetings for years 4, 5 &6

Y5 film night, 5.30pm-7.30pm

Friday 10th December: Christmas Fair 3.30pm-5.30pm

Monday 13the December: Parent meetings 3.45pm-6.30pm

Tuesday 14th December: Y5&6 Christmas Party

Wednesday 15th December: Christmas Lunch

Thursday 16th December: Y3 & 4 Christmas Party

Monday 20th December:

Tuesday 21st December: and break up for Christmas

Tuesday 4th January: Back to school

Please be aware that as Trafford have advised schools to remain in outbreak measures, we have made the difficult decision to cancel our usual Carol Services. We will be celebrating in a slightly different way and will be sharing these experiences with you over dojo.

It is also likely that we will be running an amended version of our Christmas Fair which will run throughout the school day.

Christmas Preparations!

Thank you for the jam jars, we are building up quite a collection.

We are also asking for any donations of teddies for our teddy tombola.

Thank you for your support.



Stars of the Week

3C Jake

3K Ben

4F Hetty

4D Jessica

WN Musa

5C Zac

ov Sam

66 Katherine

6T Ayrton



Dream Big Day

Next week it is our first ever 'Dream Big' day!

Children are being asked to dress as what they aspire to be when they are older in exchange for a donation of £1.

We are looking forward to meeting all the future scientists, doctors, police, teachers, artists, singers and sportspeople as well as much, much more.

Parents Meetings

You have received an email this week to let you know that the booking system for parents meetings for years 4, 5, 6 and WN is open. Please click on the link to book a slot.

Year 3 have already had their parent meetings earlier on in the term.

Thank you.

Film Night

Thank you to all the volunteers who made the year 4 film night such a success.

A great time was had by all!

The next film night is on Thursday 25th November for year 6.

It's been very noisy around school this week as our two year five classes immersed themselves into Viking life!

The children came into school dressed for the experience and had a great time handling artefacts and learning all about the Vikings.

This memorable experience has certainly started their learning off with a bang and I'm sure you heard all about it!



A huge well done to Noah in 4P who spent his half term making these beautiful Halloween lanterns which he sold to raise money for Charity Fairshare.

His magnificent efforts raised £45! Well done Noah, we're very proud of you.



Enhanced Measures in Trafford Early Years and Education Settings

In October, in response to the increasing rate and subsequent peak in Covid infection across Trafford, a number of recommendations were made to Early Years and Education Settings. A review date was set for the 1st November, with the enhanced measures including:

- · face coverings for secondary pupils,
- · face coverings for all staff,
- · daily LFD testing for household contacts,
- · routine LFD asymptomatic testing,
- · reinforcing face covering during travel,
- · parents/carers wearing face coverings during drop off and collection.